
'Bringing Your Child Up Bilingually'  

Thursday 5th October 2017    2.30—3.15pm  

Kate O’Neill, an expert language 

advisor, will share what she knows 

about this important aspect of family 

life for dual language families. 

 Come along to the Infant School 

staffroom and find out why speaking 

and writing in your home language is 

so very important.  

 There will be a crèche provided for  

younger ones. 


